
THS and SHS 2023-2024
THS Students who wish to take classes at SHS next year need to be aware of Safford High
School’s new schedule as you will be required to attend school in Safford according to the SHS
Schedule.

Students who choose to participate in CTE classes at Safford High School (Agriscience/FFA,
Autos, Education Professions, Film & TV Production, Stagecraft or Music and Audio
Productions) must follow the Safford High School Schedule. Failure to do so will result in
absences which could mean loss of credit in the class.

For the 2023-2024 school year, Safford High School’s schedule varies significantly from the
Thatcher High School Schedule. Please note these differences:

Semester 1:
July 26th - First day of classes for Safford High School (THS Students MUST start on this day)
August 9th - First day of classes for Thatcher High School
*From July 26th until August 9th- Students must get themselves to/from SHS for classes, THS
will NOT be able to provide any transportation.

Dec. 14th - THS is out of school for the semester, but SHS is not out Until Dec. 22nd - you will
be required to attend classes at SHS December 18th - 22nd and provide your own
transportation.

Semester 2:
January 3rd- Classes resume at THS

April 19th and April 22nd - THS doesn’t have school, but SHS does have school- you will need
to provide your own transportation to/from SHS on these two days.

May 16th - Last day of school for THS, but SHS’s last day is May 23rd, you will be required to
attend school at SHS for the week of May 20th - May 23rd and provide your own transportation
to/from classes that week.

Registration at SHS:
Once students receive their school schedules this summer, they will also need to fill out
registration paperwork at Safford High School to be enrolled in their course. This form will be
emailed to you.


